
Warner Mountain Gun Club 

Business Meeting 

November 4, 2020 

 

Members Present: Laura Cooper, Tom Zarosinski, Darrell Blair, Dan Hamrick, Mike Wickman, Margot 

Dodds, Jeff Marshall, Mike Marshall, Joe Reif, Ed Henry 

 

Minutes Oct. 2020 approved Mike W/Darrell 

 

Treasurer's Report approved. Mike W/Ed 

 

Locks: Bids were put out to ACE, Al's Lock Shop, Boyd and Boyd and Speedy Locksmith. As of this 

 meeting only Al's Lock Shop had delivered a bid. Motion to have ACE do locks IF they came in 

 under $375.00 which was the bid from Al's so it stayed local. Otherwise Al's would get the bid. 

 

Road sign: Laura brought new sign to the meeting. It was decided that the sign would not be put up 

 until spring. Ed took sign home for safekeeping. 

 

 

Range: Ed repaired pistol table and made 10 new target frames. 

 Waiting to hear from Gary McManus regarding gate posts. 

 Road was graded but not rocked. Jeff will see if he can get rock work done by Town and try out 

 new grader. 

 

Nominations: 

 President, Brad Winters 

 Vice-President, Ed Henry 

 Secretary, OPEN until filled. Laura will continue until then 

 Treasurer, Laura Cooper 

 No other nominations. Laura will continue as Membership Chair. 

 Laura suggested finding someone who could work on the Club webpage. Dan will ask Jenny if 

 she can help out. 

 

Memorial for Dave Purcell: Jeff Marshall and Mike Marshall will get info on benches to be placed at 

 the Range in honor of Dave. “In Memory of Dave Purcell”  Can do reclaimed lumber, plastic or 

 concrete. Will address at next meeting. 

 

Keys to conyx: Concern over lack of access to supplies in the conyx. Census was that only Board 

 Members should have keys, not general membership. Members could have called the current 

 President if there had been a need. 

 

Membership applications will go out after Thanksgiving. 

 

Member count as of Nov. 4, 2020: 192 

 

Meeting adjourned. 

 


